NOTICE OF DATE CHANGE
FORORDINARY COUNCIL
MEETING - MAY 2021

Notice i hereby gven that the Ordinary Counci
Meeting scheduled for Wednesday, 26 May 2021 at
5:30pm in Councl Chambers has been re-scheduled
to take place on Thursday, 3 June 2021 at
5:30pm in Counal Chambers at the Crnc Centre,

I3 McGregor Street, Port Hedland.

The Ordinary Councl Meeting will be open to the
public. The agenda will be available on the Town's
website at  https/www.porthedland.wa gov.au/
council-meetings/.

For further enquines, please contact Governance on

08 9158 9300. ’5

Carl Askew Town of
Chief Executive Officer Port Hedland




